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Dear Mr. Creighton, 

 

The WHO Medical Devices Unit would like to thank you for your submission, Autoclave, to the 

WHO Compendium of Innovative Health Technologies for Low-Resource Settings 2014. 

 

We are delighted to inform you that your technology has been accepted for inclusion in the 2014 

Compendium.  WHO welcomes your commitment to bringing innovative, appropriate, 

affordable, and good quality health technologies to those in need. The information that you have 

provided is moving forward in the publication process, and we anticipate that the Compendium 

will be published in the Summer of 2015. 

 

We express our sincere appreciation for your mutual support in raising awareness of medical 

device innovation.  We look forward to sharing information about your technology with various 

stakeholders and the general public. Please stay tuned for emails regarding any additional 

information we may need from you to publish your technology in the Compendium. 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

With kind regards, 

 

Adriana Velazquez Berumen and the Medical Devices team 

 

 

 

 

      

Adriana Velazquez Berumen 
      Biomedical Engineer. 

Senior Advisor and Focal Point on Medical Devices 

Essential Medicines and Health Products Department 
Health Systems and Innovation Cluster 

http://www.who.int/medical_devices/en/ 


